
VHB + HG Design Studio joining forces 

October 3, 2022

HG Design Studio has pursued a new, exciting opportunity and we are eager to share the news! 
Effective October 3, we have joined forces with VHB, a national leader in providing integrated 
consulting services. 

During and after this transition, please know that your goals remain our top priority. We are 
dedicated to continuing to provide the same personal service, responsiveness, and reliability that 
you've always received from our team. The names and faces you have come to know and trust have 
not changed, and neither have our service offerings of landscape architecture, water resources, civil 
engineering, and land planning. 

In fact, we are looking forward to the future with our new colleagues and the opportunities on the 
horizon to provide differentiating solutions that positively impact our clients and communites. We 
have partnered with VHB on numerous metro-Richmond projects and through these interactions 
discovered alignment between our firms that includes a focus on quality, integration of services, 
approach to economic vitality, and environmental stewardship. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.1hg.net 


